
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Village Manager     Meeting Date:  2/25/25 

 

Title: Fran Mader Subdivision Concept Plan Review on Woodland Road. 

 

Issue: Does the Village Board approve a new single-family subdivision with 12 lots off 

Woodland?  

 

Background and Additional Information: 

The Mader family is proposing the 12-lot subdivision on land the family owns on Woodland 

Road next to Christ the Rock Church.   

Budget Impacts: None    

 

Recommended Action: Motion to approve the concept plan for the 12-lot subdivision.  

 

Attachments: 

 

a. Aerial Map 

b. Subdivision Concept    


